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Enclosed is
an invitation to the General Membership Meeting of the European Federation of Investment
Funds and Companies (FEFSI) to be held in London on October 1 and 2, 1997. As you know,
FEFSI is the industry association for the European mutual fund industry. FEFSI has asked
the Institute to forward invitations to its general membership meeting to members of the
International Committee. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel - International Enclosure
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